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Thursday 6th October 2022 
 

3E - Class Teacher 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Wright has now started her maternity leave. We wish 
her the best of luck as she welcomes her new addition.  
 
We have appointed Miss Mikhaila Vanriel as 3E’s class teacher. She has many years of 
experience and we are sure she is going to be a great addition to the team. She will be with 
the class until the end of the academic year and will also be supported by Amy Donovan, 
Assistant Headteacher for Year 3.  
 
I have spoken to the children today and have explained the situation to them. We will 
continue to support the children with the transition of teachers. 
 
You will get the chance to meet Miss Vanriel during parent consultations next week. If you 
have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the senior leadership team 
or myself to discuss this further.   
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Nicky Ross 
Headteacher  
Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education  


